
News Update 05/2024:

Gail Archer received a faculty grant from the Harriman Institute, the center for Russian, Eurasian

and East European Studies at Columbia University in support of her new CD of Bulgarian organ

music. She also received a faculty grant for the project from Vassar College, where she serves as

college organist. The Union of Bulgarian Composers recently published 14 volumes of new

organ music and Gail's Bulgarian program is drawn from this collection. She traveled to

Dobrich, Bulgaria the week of May 16-22, 2024 in order to record the program on the organ in

the concert hall in Dobrich. The CD is scheduled for release in spring, 2025.


